
 

 

330 Pratt Street�

 Mansfield, MA 02048�

Church and Parish 

Center �

�

PARISH STAFF�

�

�

Pastor �� � � � � �  � � Rev. Michael K. McManus�

Permanent Deacon � � �             Deacon Thomas P. Palanza 

St. Mary's School, Principal�     ��      �    Matthew A. Bourque�

Ministry to the Sick � � � � � Sr. Ann William, M.S.B.T.�

Finance Office/Bookkeeper� � � � � �   Kathleen Fleck�

Office Manager     � � � � � �       Jean�Marie Bourque�

Director of Music � � � � � � �      Timothy Gannon �

�

�

FAITH FORMATION�

�

�

Director of Youth Faith Formation � Grs. 1�8�    Patricia Colbert�

Asst. Director of Youth Faith Formation     Maureen Buonpane�

Confirmation Formation�� Grs. 9�10�     Matthew A. Bourque�

RCIA Coordinator� � � � � � � �   Teresa Murphy�

       �

�

CONTACT INFORMATION�

�

�

Parish Office� � � � � � � � � �     508�339�2981�

Fax� � � � � � � � � � � �     508�339�0612�

Youth Faith Formation Office� � � � �     508�339�4621�

Youth Ministry� �           � �    hsministry@stmarymans.org �

Ministry to the Sick� � �     � � � � �     508�339�2981�

St. Mary’s School� � � � � � � �     508�339�4800�

St. Vincent de Paul Society � Help Line� �     508�369�4300�

Parish Email� � � � � � �      office@stmarymans.org�

Web Site� � � � � � � � �    www.stmarymans.org�

Facebook� � � � � �  www.facebook.com/StMaryMans�

�

�

PARISH OFFICE HOURS�

�

�

Monday � Wednesday:  9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.�

Thursday & Friday:  9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.�

All parish business should be conducted during this time.�

�

�

SCHEDULE OF MASSES AND LITURGIES�

�

�

Weekends�

�

�

Saturday: Vigil: 4:00 p.m.�

Sunday: 7:30 a.m., 9:30 a.m., 11:30 a.m., and 5:00 p.m.�

�

�

Weekdays�

�

�

Monday�Friday: 8:00 a.m.�

�

�

Eucharistic Adoration�

�

�

Every First Friday following 8 a.m. Mass�

Divine Mercy at 3:00 p.m.�

Benediction (please see First Friday Adoration bulletin 

announcement for time)�

�

SACRAMENTS�

�

Baptism �

�

Sundays at 12:30 p.m.  Arrangements must be made in advance 

by calling or emailing the Parish Office.  Baptismal Preparation 

meeting for first time parents can be scheduled by calling the 

Parish Office.�

�

Reconciliation (Confessions)�

�

�

Saturdays from 2:45 p.m. � 3:30 p.m. in the Family Room 

(please enter through the side Church door) or call the Parish 

Office to make an appointment with a priest.�

�

First Eucharist and Confirmation �

�

�

A two�year preparation process is required for each sacrament. 

Contact the Youth Faith Formation Office for information.�

�

Matrimony �

�

�

An appointment is to be made with one of the priests at least 8 

months prior to the intended date. Participation in diocesan and 

parish marriage preparation programs is required.�

�

Holy Orders/Religious Vocation �

�

�

Please pray for vocations to the priesthood, diaconate and 

religious life. For information, speak with one of our priests or 

visit our Diocesan website www.fallrivervocations.org.�

�

Ministry to the Sick �

�

�

Please notify us if there is a sick or aged family member or friend 

who would like to receive the Sacrament of the Anointing of the 

Sick or Holy Communion at home.�

�

RCIA �

�

�

We welcome any adult who desires to complete their initiation 

into the Catholic Church. Contact the Parish Office for 

information.�

�

ST. MARY’S CEMETERY�

�

�

Cemetery lots are available. For information, contact the Parish 

Office.�

�

PARISH REGISTRATION�

�

�

Welcome to our Parish family! If you would like to register as a 

parishioner, please speak with Fr. Mike or call the Parish Office. 

As a parish we encourage your involvement. For detailed 

information about ministries, parish activities and contact 

persons, refer to our parish website www.stmarymans.org.  You 

may also fill out your registration census form there.�



�

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM�

We extend prayerful congratulations to:�

�

�

Christopher Joseph Woods�

son of Daniel and Michelle Woods�

�

�

who was baptized and welcomed into our �

faith community this past weekend.�

NINETEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME � GLORY & PRAISE # 908�

�

During the COVID�19 pandemic, let us continue to pray for one another during this difficult time. 

We need to keep in our prayers those who have died, those who are sick, the medical personnel and 

first responders who are tending to the sick, and all essential workers. �

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

August 7 � August 15�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

SAT� 4 p.m.� Donald Moran�

SUN�7:30 a.m.� Michael Hampe�

          9:30 a.m.� Special Intention�

�   11:30 a.m.� Gerard Jr., George, Roger, and�

� �     Laurence Plante�

� 5 p.m.� People of the Parish�

MON �   8 a.m.� Kevin Michael Sullivan and�

� �     Pierre Desrosiers�

TUE�      8 a.m.� Catherine Moretti�

WED�  8 a.m.� James E. Durr�

THU � 8 a.m.� Living and Deceased Members of the�

� �     Catholic Woman’s Club�

FRI� 8 a.m.� Rich Hassler�

SAT� 4 p.m.� Don Cotter�

SUN�7:30 a.m.� Mary & Nicholas Vicino and�

� �     Peter DeTrolio, Jr.�

          9:30 a.m.� People of the Parish�

�   11:30 a.m.� Fr. David Stopyra, OFM Conv.�

� 5 p.m.� Special Intention�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

Urgent need for an adult volunteer to take the lead on the 

‘Youth Games’ area. This would include planning and 

preparing the games to be held for the youths in the 8�13 

year old category.�

�

Volunteers for all areas are needed: Please sign�up 

online at the following url: https://www.signupgenius.com/

go/5080b4daba829a7fa7�volunteer2 Thanks in advance for 

your help!�

�

The SeptemberFest ‘Giving Tree’ is available in the 

church. Please select tags requesting your donation of 

raffle basket items and baked goods. Your generosity is 

much appreciated in advance.�

�

SeptemberFest Books: Donations are being accepted now 

and can be dropped off in the labeled bins outside the 

Parish Center. Books of all kinds are appreciated. �

�

Our Craft Table needs your help. Please consider 

donating a handmade craft or a gift item. All items must be 

NEW. For example, florals, gift baskets, knits/crochets, 

cards, jewelry, etc.�

�

Please mark clearly “Kelley G�Craft Table” along with 

your name, and drop off to Sue’s Cleaners (242 Chauncy 

Street), Monday � Friday, 7 a.m. to 6 p.m.�  Information/

questions: please call � Kelley Giambanco � 508�344�6857. 

Thank you!�

�

JACK O’BRIEN INSTALLED AS READER�

�

On June 22, 2021, Jack O’Brien, along with 14 of his 

classmates who are currently in the Permanent Diaconate 

formation program, was installed as a Reader by Bishop 

Edgar da Cunha, S.D.V., at Holy Trinity Church in Fall 

River. The Ministry of Reader is the first of two ministries 

which candidates must receive and exercise as part of the 

formation process for the Permanent Diaconate.�

�

Jack has been in the formation program for the past two 

years and has two additional years of academic and 

pastoral formation before he and his class, God willing, 

will be ordained as Permanent Deacons.�

�

Let us congratulate Jack and continue to keep him in our 

prayers!�

�

NEW EVANGELIZATION WEBSITE �

BY JOHN GARABEDIAN�

�

Auspice Maria Media � auspicemariamedia.com � a new 

evangelization website created and designed by our 

seminarian, John Garabedian, is online now.  Auspice 

Maria � Latin for, “Under the protection of Mary” � is a 

digital library of creative videos, spiritual reflections, 

are, and other resources to help Catholics learn, deepen 

and share their faith. It is also a place for nonbelievers to 

see that Christianity is reasonable and one can find 

happiness and peace in a relationship with Christ. 

Following in the footsteps of Our Lady, we aim to point 

others towards Jesus and ask for her intercession and 

assistance.�

�

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION MASSES�

  �

We are pleased to announce that some 

of our 2nd & 3rd graders will receive 

the Sacrament of First Holy 

Communion this weekend.�

�

�

Please keep these youth in your prayers 

as they receive this Blessed Sacrament.�

�

�

SEPTEMBERFEST�

SEPTEMBER 12th  11 a.m. � 4 p.m.�



�

St. Mary’s�

Catholic School�

�

www.StMaryMansSchool.org  �

�

�

�

�

We hope all our families, students, faculty, and staff enjoy 

a well�earned and much needed summer break!�

�

We look forward to planning for the 2021�2022 school 

year this summer. See you in August!�

�

Please patronize our advertisers.�

They make our publication possible.�

�

RESTRICTIONS LIFTED�

�

Following the directives we received from the Diocese, the 

weekend of, May 29/30, we went back to the “new 

normal.”� This will include the following:�

�

�� No need to register to attend Mass; simply come;�

�� The ropes will be off the pews;�

�� All entrances will be accessible;�

�� Masks are no longer required;� if you wish to 

continue to wear one, that is up to you.�

�� For those who are unvaccinated please continue to 

wear masks and keep the 6 foot distance;�

�� Hymnals and music books are at each of the pews;�

�� Congregational singing will resume;�

�� The Offertory procession (bringing up the gifts) 

will resume;�

�� There will be 4 Communion stations � 2 at the top 

of the center aisle and 2 at the break.� You will 

approach the Minister of Communion from the 

center aisle and return by the side aisle, as we did 

prior to the pandemic;�

�� You may receive Communion on the tongue if you 

wish.�

�

While the restrictions are being lifted, the dispensation 

from the obligation of attending Mass continues until 

further notice.�

�

I do want to thank all of you for your patience during this 

incredibly difficult period.�  I want to thank you again for 

your continued generosity to the Parish.�  It has been a 

blessing.� Lastly, I want to thank the Knights for sanitizing 

the Church after each weekend Mass, and a special thank 

you to Charlie Spath for overseeing that project.�

�

� � � � � � � � � � � � Fr. Michael �

�

�

YOUNG ADULT�

MUSIC GROUP�

�

�

The Young Adult Music Group is beginning 

again, and the parish is in need of any high 

school and college�aged singers and instrumentalists 

(guitarists and pianists especially welcome) that are 

interested in volunteering their time to provide music for 

the 5:00 p.m. Sunday liturgy. For those in Confirmation 

class, your time in the group will count toward your 

service hour requirements.�

�

Please contact our Director of Music, Tim Gannon, at 

musicdirector@stmarymansschool.org for more details.�

�

�

�

�

�

BISHOP DA CUNHA & REGIONAL 

BISHOPS TO LIFT THE SUNDAY & HOLY 

DAY MASS DISPENSATION�

�

�

Bishop Edgar M. da Cunha, S.D.V., and regional Catholic 

bishops have together decided to inform the Catholic 

faithful that the dispensation of the Sunday and Holy Day 

Mass obligation will be lifted on Father’s Day, June 19�20.�

�

The bishops saw Father’s Day weekend as an appropriate 

time to encourage Catholic faithful, especially families, to 

return to the Sunday celebration of the Eucharist, the 

center of every Catholic life.�

�

The obligation does not apply to those who are ill, recently 

exposed to COVID�19 or other communicable illnesses, 

those confined to their homes or other facilities for various 

reasons, and those who are not able to be vaccinated for 

specific reasons.�

�

The full official release of the bishops’ statement will be 

posted on The Anchor website at anchornews.org, the 

diocesan website at fallriverdiocese.org, and on the 

parish website as well.�

�

�

DISPENSATION REMAINS FOR FAMILY 

WITH CHILDREN UNDER THE AGE OF 12�

�

�

The Bishop’s statement makes it clear that those who are 

not yet able to be vaccinated (that would include families 

with children under 12 or who have members who cannot 

be vaccinated), the obligation to attend Mass does NOT 

apply. This may change in the fall when, hopefully, 

children will be able to receive the vaccination.�

�

MEET YOUR SPIRITUAL FATHER TALK�

�

On Saturday, August 21, 2021, at 1 p.m., Dr. Mark 

Miravalle, author of the book Meet Your Spiritual Father: 

An Introduction to St. Joseph will be having a virtual talk 

for the Diocese.�

�

Dr. Mark Miravalle earned his Sacred Theological 

Doctorate at the Pontifical University of St. Thomas 

Aquinas in Rome.  He holds the Saint John Paul II Chair of 

Mariology at Franciscan University of Steubenville, where 

he has been teaching since 1986. Dr. Miravalle is the 

founder and senior editor of Eccs Mater Tua, an 

international journal of Mariology research and president 

of the International Marian Association. Well known 

throughout the world for his lectures on Mariology, Dr. 

Miravalle has addressed several episcopal conferences, 

including those of South India, Nigeria, Venezuela, and 

Costa Rica. Dr. Miravalle has spoken at numerous 

international conferences and has appeared on EWTN, 

National Public Radio, and BBC.�

�

For more information, or to register for this free event, 

visit www.fallriverfaithformation.org/stjoseph�



�

�

�

�

YOUTH  FAITH FORMATION�

�

�

Grades 1 � 8�

Office phone number                  508�339�4621�

�

�

�

Office Hours:                         �

�

�

Monday through Thursday  9:00 a.m. � 3:00 p.m.�

Closed on Friday�

�

�

We   are  happy   to   announce   that   we   will  be  having 

in�person classes in the fall. The schedule will be as 

follows:�

�

Grades 1 + 2: Sundays from 10:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.�

� � � � �                    (Alternating every other week)�

�

�

Grades 3 + 4: Wednesdays from 6:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.�

�

�

Grades 5 + 6: Tuesdays from 6:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.�

�

�

Grades 7 + 8: Mondays from 6:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.�

�

�

Grades 9 + 10: Sundays from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.�

             (Alternating Sundays � separate schedule will be    

� � � � � � � � � � � � � �      provided.)�

�

�

Grades 3 � 8: Option of the Home School online program 

(Master Catechist chapter videos will be provided with this 

option) and the Home School paper program.�

�

�

Parents should have received the fall registration 

information in the mail. Please return the registration 

form as soon as possible. If you have not received it, 

please email or call the faith formation office.�

�

�

We are currently in need of catechists for the following 

grades:�

� � � Grade 1 = 4� � � � Grade 5 = 2�

� � � Grade 2 = 3� � � � Grade 6 = 2�

� � � Grade 3 = 3� � � � Grade 7 = 1�

� � � Grade 4 = 3� � � � Grade 8 = 1�

�

�

We ask that you consider volunteering as it is a wonderful 

way to share your faith. Please contact Pat Colbert at 

reled@stmarymans.org or 508�339�4621 if you are 

interested in joining our team of wonderful catechists or 

substitute catechists.�

�

Consider the possibility of a�

�

�

�

vocation to the priesthood, 

diaconate, or religious life 

August 8, 2021�

�

PARISH NECROLOGY�

�

A parish necrology is a listing of the anniversaries of those 

parish  members  who  have  gone  before  us  over the past 

25 years � so we ask that you keep these folks in your 

prayers, particularly on the anniversary of their death.�

�

�

August 7� Josephine L. Andrade� 2000�

� Stephen R. McDonald� 2013�

�

August 8� Charlotte M. Cody� 2002�

� Robert E. McAuliffe� 2010�

� John F. Palanza� 2014�

� Raymond E. Goddard� 2018�

� Donald G. Moran� 2020�

�

August 9� Electra Plante� 1996�

� James V. Vadala, Jr.� 2004�

� Louis J. Cipriani� 2005�

� Maria N. Medeiros� 2017�

�

August 10� Mitchell Norton�Gullens� 1999�

� Vincent E. Fagan� 2002�

� Mary L. Nordberg� 2005�

� Sylvia Gentili� 2006�

� Iola L. Wolak� 2007�

� John D. Cicchetti� 2009�

� Donald E. Vogel� 2010�

� William A. Regan, Jr.� 2014�

� Edmund Ferrara� 2015�

�

August 11� Lisa Rockwell� 2009�

� Gladys M. Sullivan� 2016�

� James J. Darragh, Sr.� 2019�

�

August 12� Margaret Jordan� 1997�

� Elizabeth Philbrook� 2002�

� Jill Marie Anthony� 2011�

�

August 13� Germaine Bellavance� 2007�

� Frances P. McKay� 2007�

� Matilda DeChellis� 2013�

� Kerin K. Copparini� 2016�

�

BEREAVEMENT SUPPORT�

�

The Diocese continues to offer online support groups and 

hopes to begin offering live sessions in the Fall. These 

online virtual programs are being offered through Catholic 

Social Services on Tuesdays. �

�

The links to register for either of the one�hour sessions are 

as follow:�

�

4:30 p.m. � https://bit.ly/SupportGroup4�

�

7:00 p.m. � https://bit.ly/SupportGroup7�

�

In addition to the online sessions, one�on�one sessions are 

also offered via phone. For more information, contact Rose 

Mary Saraiva at 508�674�4681 x1111 or 774�253�4097, or 

by emai at rsaraiva@dfrcs.org.�

�

�

SAVE A LIFE. CONTACT CONGRESS.�

�

�

WHAT � Congress is trying to force Americans to pay for 

abortion.�

�

�

�

HOW � The Hyde Amendment and similar laws have 

protected taxpayers from funding elective abortion for 45 

years. Now, powerful members of Congress want to take 

away these laws that both Democrats and Republicans 

have supported for nearly half a century. �

�

�

�

WHAT HAPPENS WITHOUT THESE PROTECTIONS?�

Billions of taxpayer dollars could be used to pay for 

abortion.�

�

�

�

TAKE ACTION � Sign the petition to Congress at 

NoTaxpayerAbortion.com!�



�

�

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS�

�

MASSACHUSETTS STATE FAMILY 

OF THE YEAR � We are pleased to 

inform you that the State Council of 

Massachusetts has recognized and awarded 

the honor of Family of the Year for Massachusetts to the 

Herrick family (Chris, Colette, Katelynn & Emma)! The 

Knights of Columbus Family award recognizes strong and 

vibrant families who exhibit strong ties of love and faith, 

exemplify Catholic family values, and make meaningful 

contributions to their parish community.�

�

Please congratulate the Herrick family the next time you 

see them.�

�

MEMBERSHIP  We’re stronger together! Will you 

join the Knights of Columbus? The Knights of Columbus 

welcomes all practical Catholic gentlemen to join Council 

#420 here in Mansfield, MA. Please email us at 

info@kofc420.org or join online today KofC.org/JoinUs!�

�

�

ST. MARY'S CATHOLIC �

WOMAN'S CLUB  �

�

The CWC is planning to continue their 

annual Calendar Raffle fundraiser. Due to 

continuing pandemic policies, the calendar 

will be drawn during the month of 

September. Sales of the September 

Calendar will occur during the summer months. Once 

again there are great prizes and all monies raised go to the 

Parish and local charities. Please keep this in mind.  �

�

Edie Vierra’s family offered a Mass in her and her 

husband, Edmund’s, memory on Wednesday, August 4th at 

8 a.m. Please keep them in your prayers.�

�

�

ONLINE ADULT�

FAITH FORMATION � 

FORMED.ORG�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

We have returned to Ordinary Time in the liturgical life of 

the Church. And as we all begin to return to our normal 

and ordinary lives after the pandemic, it may be a good 

time to consider the ‘ordinary’ lives of some of the saints. 

Using them as models and intercessors, may help us to lead 

more Christian lives in ordinary and extraordinary times. 

Below are some suggestions from FORMED.ORG, free to 

all parishioners.�

�

You may want to consider the following: �

�

�

For young children, under 10,  The Saints and Heroes 

Collection, cartoon presentations of the lives of some 

saints.�

�

�

For older children, 10 and up,  Joseph of Nazareth, The 

Story of the Man Closest to Christ, a full length movie on 

St. Joseph’s life.�

�

�

For older teens and adults  True Reformers, a six�part 

series on a few of the great saints of the 16th century who 

led the Church in a spirit of renewal and revitalization.�

�

All parishioners at St. Mary’s have access to the 

FORMED.ORG website; all of the content is free of 

charge to St. Mary’s parishioners. To access videos, click 

ON DEMAND, then use the WATCH heading to find and 

stream these and other videos. You can also use the 

SEARCH function on the website to find specific videos, 

as well as audio tapes and books.�

�

�

To register, Go to formed.org/signup; select our parish � 

St. Mary, Mansfield MA 02048; register with your name 

and email address; check that email account for a link to 

begin using FORMED.�

�

A word of thanks to Dr. Ann Orlando for overseeing 

this program.�

SAINT MARY, MANSFIELD, MA�

�

�

THE MUSEUM OF 

FAMILY PRAYER�

�

�

Come and explore the Museum 

of Family Prayer, Easton, MA, 

a place to pray, listen, touch, 

watch and reflect alone or as a 

family. Learn about the 

remarkable story of Father Patrick Peyton C.S.C., 

sainthood candidate who preached to over 28 million 

people during his lifetime.�

�

Young and old are welcome. The grounds at 518 

Washington Street, Easton, MA, 02356 provide an oasis of 

serenity. Tour guides are available to assist families with 

child�centered activities.�

�

Contact www.museumoffamilyprayer.org. The museum is 

open Wednesday � Saturday 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. and Sunday 

from Noon to 4 p.m.�

�

�

ST. THERESA’S 14TH ANNUAL�

GOLF TOURNAMENT�

�

�

Date: August 28, 2021�

�

Where: Swansea Country Club, 299 Market Street,�

� �   � � � � � � � � �     Swansea, MA 02777�

�

Cost: $125 per golfer $500 for foursome (includes green�

� �  � � � � � � � � �    fees, cart and dinner)�

�

Arrival: 12 � 12:45 p.m. w/ a shotgun start of 1 p.m.�

�

Non�Golfers: $35 (just the dinner)�

�

Prayer w/ Fr. Gallant, Dinner, Awards & Raffles: 6 p.m.�

�

Tee Sponsor: $100�

�

For More Information or to donate a raffle prize: 

please call Mark Priest at 508�399�8772 or John Stein at 

508�369�7842�

�

* Bring a Non�Perishable food item to donate to our 

food pantry and receive 1 free raffle ticket into a $100 

Gift Card Raffle.�



�

�

�

�

�

�

READINGS FOR THE�

WEEK OF AUGUST 8th�

�

�

�

�

Sunday: 1 Kgs 19:4�8/Ps 34:2�3, 4�5, 6�7, 8�9 [9a]/Eph 

4:30�5:2/Jn 6:41�51�

Monday: Dt 10:12�22/Ps 147:12�13, 14�15, 19�20 [12a]/Mt 

17:22�27�

Tuesday: 2 Cor 9:6�10/Ps 112:1�2, 5�6, 7�8, 9 [5]/Jn 12:24�

26�

Wednesday: Dt 34:1�12/Ps 66:1�3a, 5 and 8, 16�17 [cf. 20a 

and 10b]/Mt 18:15�20�

Thursday: Jos 3:7�10a, 11, 13�17/Ps 114:1�2, 3�4, 5�6/Mt 

18:21�19:1�

Friday: Jos 24:1�13/Ps 136:1�3, 16�18, 21�22 and 24/Mt 

19:3�12�

Saturday: Jos 24:14�29/Ps 16:1�2a, and 5, 7�8, 11 [cf. 5a]/

Mt 19:13�15�

Next Sunday: Vigil: 1 Chr 15:3�4, 15�16; 16:1�2/Ps 132:6�

7, 9�10, 13�14 [8]/�

1 Cor 15:54b�57/Lk 11:27�28 Day: Rv 11:19a; 12:1�6a, 

10ab/Ps 45:10, 11, 12, 16 [10bc]/1 Cor 15:20�27/Lk 1:39�

56�

�

PLEASE PRAY FOR the sick 

within our parish community, especially: 

Diane Barry, Joshua Bowen, Verna Buote, 

Sean Canavan, John P. Collins, 

Christopher Conti, Kailyn DeAngelis, Max 

Derva, Brooke DuBeau, Mark DuBeau, 

Katherine Finegan, Steven Fletcher, Aiden 

Goodreau, Rita Hindman, John Horan, Ginny McDonnell, 

Marie Mullaly, Kathy Murchinson, Tara O’Regan, Julia 

Russell, Roger Sequin, Gregory Simpson, Rocco Spagna, 

and Jon Weinstein, as well as our homebound, 

hospitalized, and those in nursing care.�

�

QUESTION  OF THE WEEK:�

�

�

Sharing The Word Of God In�

Our Parish Family And Our Homes�

�

�

It is wonderful to hear how many families are using the 

“Question of the Week” to discuss the readings at Mass on 

the way home from church or around the dinner table. How 

about trying it with your family?�

�

�

Read Today’s Gospel: Jn 6:41�51�

�

�

Question for Adults:  What nourishes your life? What does 

the phrase “living bread” mean for you?�

�

�

Question for Youth: Bread nourishes us physically, and 

Jesus as the living bread nourishes spiritually. How can 

you be more open to Jesus and the ways that he can feed 

you?�

�

�

Question for Children: Name one way that your faith 

nourishes you? How does it help your life?�

FAMILY ROSARY �

�

Church      Thursdays�

4 p.m. � 5 p.m.�

�

Booklets and Rosaries provided�

�

Michael Casey (774) 266�7402�

�

SOCIETY OF�

ST. VINCENT de PAUL�

�

St. Mary’s Conference � Mansfield�

�

�

In today’s Gospel of John, Jesus says to the crowd: “Amen, 

amen, I say to you. Whoever believes has eternal life! I am the 

living bread that came down from heaven. Whoever eats this 

bread will live forever, and the bread that I will give is my flesh 

for the life of the world.”�

�

With such a great Gift offered � bread from heaven that brings 

eternal life � we would think that the crowd would put their 

unbelief aside, and receive the Gift, which far exceeds the cost of  

belief! The bread from heaven isn’t without its cost � for Jesus, 

the cost is the Cross. The “bread of life” is the “bread of self�

sacrifice”.�

�

�

Nothing will nourish us more than focusing on God’s love, of 

which the Cross is the symbol. The love that Jesus reveals 

through the symbol of the Cross is self�giving, sacrificial, 

forgiving, healing, and unifying. Jesus dying on the Cross gives 

meaning to the many “Crosses” His followers are called to bear. 

As Vincentians, we meditate on the Cross as our symbol of 

God’s love for us and of our love of God, so that we will be 

compassionate and merciful towards our neighbors, and act “in 

solidarity” with the weak and powerless. To follow our crucified 

Lord is the supreme act of faith � it is the surrender in hope and 

love into the incomprehensible mystery of God.�

�

�

Let’s reach out together and extend a helping hand�

to the poor!�

Please consider joining our�

St. Vincent de Paul Society at St. Mary’s. �

�

�

�

SVdP Helpline: 508�369�4300�

�

�

Are you or someone you know in need of assistance?�

�

St. Mary’s Vincentians are available  to our Mansfield neighbors � individuals 

and/or families � in need of food, clothing, or shelter assistance.�

�

�

SHARE THIS INFORMATION WITH YOUR NEIGHBORS!�

�

�

�

SCOUTING AT ST. MARY’S�

Scouts BSA (Troop 51)�

�

�

�

Did you know that St. Mary’s sponsors Scout 

Troops for the entire family? Scouting is for both boys 

and girls now. The mission of Scouts BSA is to prepare 

young people to make ethical and moral choices over their 

lifetimes…and they do this through fun and challenging 

activities that promote character development and physical 

fitness. Programs are Kindergarten � 12th grade. �

�

BOTTLE / CAN DRIVE�

�

�

�

Help support St. Mary’s Catholic School’s 8th Grade 

Graduation fund. Drop off all your returnable (bottles/cans 

ONLY) at the back of the Rose Garden all winter and 

spring long. Be sure to tell your friends and neighbors too.�

�

Please do NOT leave any other recycled goods or trash 

on the grounds.  Thank you!�


